STORM WATER BILLING PHASE 2
Bullet Points

The Stormwater Billing update and Impervious Mapping Phase 1 Project was authorized
by Ordinance 124-19.

The project included reviewing the current policies for stormwater billing, performing
impervious mapping using remote sensing technology, and updating the City’s
Equivalent Residential Unit (ERU) database.

This phase will merge the ERU database and the City of Toledo Billing database (SAP),
along with developing a process and procedure to keep the two databases in sync. It will

also perform a cost of service analysis of the Stormwater Utility.

Funding for this work is available from the Stormwater Capital Improvement Fund.



